
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to train education employees to match electronic and
information culture

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met several Director Generals of

Education in Baghdad on 18/12/2022. His Eminence affirmed the importance of education in

people’s lives as it is one of the indicators of development. H.E. lauded everything that has

been done by the educational family, even though we need many infrastructure necessities, and

ambition is even bigger. H.E. also indicated the high intelligence rate scored by Iraqi

students regionally and internationally. Moreover, H.E. called to provide constant training for

the education faculty to be updated on the challenges of the stage, and the importance of

developing teaching to harmonize with electronic and information cultures.


